
 

 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
The Van Alstyne Planning & Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, January 17, 2024, 
at 6:30 p.m., at City Hall, located at 152 N. Main Drive, Van Alstyne, Texas, to consider the item listed below: 
 
  

A request for a text amendment to Chapter 46, Zoning, of the Van Alstyne Code of Ordinances by 
establishing and amending standards for attached and detached accessory structures, including 
swimming pools, including amendments to related sections of the Code of Ordinances regarding 
the same. 

 
The meetings shown above are open to the public. You will have the right to speak for or against the proposed 
request during the public hearing portion of the meeting. For additional information contact Alex Glushko:  e-mail 
at aglushko@cityofvanalstyne.us. 


